
 
 

 
MEMORANDUM 

OFFICE OF THE FIRST SELECTMAN 
 

 

November 15, 2022 

TO:     Kevin Redmond – Director of Finance  

FROM:  Rudy Marconi 

SUBJECT:   Re-allocation of ARPA funds to purchase Fire Attack          

   Pumper   

 

Please note that at November 9, 2022 Special Board of Selectmen 

meeting the Selectmen unanimously voted to approve the use of 

$66,365 ARPA Funds ($45,000 from the previously approved ECDC 

Broadband allocation and $21,000 from the ARPA Fund balance) to 

fund the additional cost of the Mini Attack Pumper for the Fire 

Department.  

 

Requesting $66,365 for Mini Attack Pumper 

Reduce ECDC Broadband Study - $45,000 

Reduce ARPA Funds Balance  - $21,000 

 

Please have this request added to the Board of Finance November 

15th, 2022 meeting for approval.   

Thank you  

 

 

Rudy Marconi 


